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INFORMATION RELEASE

Pursuit Suspect in Custody February 8, 2010
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

On February 8, 2010, at approximately 5:30 PM, deputies responded to the 7400 block of Timm Road,
in Vacaville, after receiving a report of a man brandishing a firearm and making threats. The suspect
was described as a white male in his 50’s, wearing a straw cowboy hat and a camouflage jacket. The
suspect was believed to be intoxicated. He was driving an older white Nissan pick-up truck with
auxiliary lighting on the top of the cab.

The suspect fled the area prior to the deputies’ arrival. A county wide broadcast was sent out to local
law enforcement agencies broadcasting his description, and the crime he was wanted for. A short
period of time later, the Vacaville Police Department responded to the report of a disturbance on the
100 block of Peabody Road, in their city. Based on the information they received from our agency,
they learned that the same suspect was involved in the disturbance that they were investigating.
However, the suspect left that scene prior to their arrival. A small caliber handgun was recovered from
that scene, which was believed to have been in possession of the suspect.

On February 9, 2010, at approximately 12:50 AM, deputies were called back to the 7400 block of
Timm Road, after receiving another call that the suspect had returned to the scene. At approximately
1:15 AM, deputies located a possible suspect vehicle parked a short distance away at Cantelow Road,
and Gibson Canyon Road. Deputies attempted to contact the driver of the vehicle, who matched the
description of the original wanted suspect, but he fled the scene. A pursuit was initiated taking Sheriff
and Vacaville Police units through the City of Vacaville at speeds reaching 75mph. The pursuit ended,
and the suspect was apprehended in the visitor parking lot of the Vacaville Police Department. An
unloaded shotgun was recovered from the inside of his vehicle. There were no reported injuries.

David Marcacci, a 52-year old Vacaville resident was booked into the Solano County Jail on charges
including making criminal threats, brandishing a firearm, driving under the influence, and attempted to
flee from a law enforcement vehicle with disregard for public safety.
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